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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/11/2021  18:14:432021/3704/P COMMNT Jesper Nielsen As neighbour to Minerva House I would like to express my deep concern with the one storey extension as it 

will take light and view away from many flats in Bloomsbury Terrace. In my opinion the extension permission 

should therefore not be granted.
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